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THE WHITE HOUSE 
WASHINCITON 

March 7, 1975 

MR. PRESIDENT: 

The Military Aide's Office requested 
that the attached letter be forwarded 
for your information. 

ry 
Staff Secretary 
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Digitized from Box C14 of The Presidential Handwriting File at the Gerald R. Ford Presidential Library
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Dear Mr. President: 

19 February 1975 

1720 Carla Ridge 
Beverly Hills, 
California 90210 

Mrs. Bradley and I are most appreciative of 
your thoughtful letter of congratulations on 
the occasion of the dedication of the Omar N. 
Bradley Room at Patriotic Hall in Los Angeles. 

Mrs. Bradley joins me in wann regards to you 
and to Mrs. Ford, and in the hope that the Nation 
will continue to move forward under your leadership. 

Respectfully, 

~-~RAD~ 
The President 
The l'Jhi te House 
Washington, DC 20500 

General of the Army I 
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